
Public Notice  
Watermain Replacement   
 

January 27, 2025 

 
Upcoming West Street watermain construction starting January 27 

 

Where: 
 
 

West Street, south of Sugarloaf St. 

Who: 
 
 

Residents located or passing through West Street may experience construction-related 
disturbances including noise. Any resident directly impacted will receive a letter from the 
city and contractor prior to construction.  
 

When:  
 
 

The construction of the West Street watermain will commence January 27th with an 
anticipated completion date of February 28th, 2025, weather depending.  

What:  
 
 

Peters Construction Group will be replacing the watermain on West Street, south of 
Sugarloaf Street. Water service disruption will be minimal but will occur during various 
stages of the project as the new watermain is connected to the existing network. Residents 
affected by the disturbances will be informed directly ahead of time via hand-delivered 
notices. 

Staff contact: 
 
 

Eliza Durant, Project Manager Water/Wastewater 
City of Port Colborne 
905-228-8130 



 

 
 


